
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of January 8, 2019  
 

Members Present                                                              Members Absent 
Dennis Panicali- Chair                                                      Bill Moore 
David Garceau      Randy Bock 
Patricia Edgecomb                                            
Pat Triplett- Phone 
Mike Beldsoe 
Ed White – temp secretary 
                                                                                          

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:05PM in the Temporary Town Hall. 
 
Minutes from December Meeting were approved were approved 5 to 0.  
 
Public Input 
None 
 
Old Business  
 
Adopt a Beach 
-Once nourishment is completed, the sign-ups will resume for the next season 
 
Beach Access signs 
-8 additional location identified for new signs.   
-Dennis is exploring is using 4X4 sign posts will alleviate the need for CAMA approval 
-Will be presented to Town Council once determined what size posts will be uses 
 
Sponsorship 
-Final Quote from Sign company is still pending and that is the final piece needed to complete 
presentation for Town Council 
-Ed will determine how many places signs can/will be offered 
-Present to Town Council at February meeting 
 
Pamphlets 
-Finished Product Example sent to Town clerk by David and awaiting approval/funds to place the order 
 
Ocean Life Project 
-Pat T working on a presentation for the Town Council retreat on 2/1. 
-Next Educational meeting will be 1/13 
-T-shirts were discussed as well as design.  Suggestions were to have the front be Town Logo with 
“Ambassador” on back.  The discussion shifted to the idea of some type of vest based on an idea from 
Joseph.  The thinking is the ambassador will need to carry various items of interest to use during 
presentation.   
 
 



Beach Sweep 
-Still unsure if there is going to be one and when it will be done.   
-Suggestion was made that it coincide with another event, like the street festival on 4/27. 
-Pat T will coordinate the timing with Town Activities director Nikki 
-There was once a banner for announcing beach sweep and we will inquire if it still exists 
 
Town Facebook Page 
-TOKB website is going to be converted to a mobile friendly version 
-TOKB will also be starting a FB page for the purpose of communicating with residents/owners during 
storms/emergencies 
-the goal will be to get people signed up for the FB by 6/1 
 
   
New Business 

 
David expressed desire to join Zoning Committee and is concerned of potential conflict.  It was 
discussed that people have served on both before, so it should not be a concern. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:38PM 
 
Next Meeting 2/5 at 5PM at Temporary Town Hall 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Ed White 
Temp Secretary 
   

 

      

 

 


